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MANCHESTER CITY F.C. SUPPORTERS CLUB 1949
NORTHENDEN BRANCH

Minutes of the Branch Meeting held on 3rd October 2016 at 8pm
Members present: 

10
Apologies:


John Dean, Neil Sherlock, Mike & Sheila Reynolds
Comments/matters arising 

from last AGM:


None
Minutes taken by:

AG
1.   Secretary’s Report

1.1
Not present.
2.   Ticket Secretary’s Report
2.1
Taking applications for the branch seasoncard for the Everton home game if anyone interested.
2.2
Away ticket applications working well on the new portal.  
3.   Treasurer’s Report
3.1
Not present but left a message that we are hopefully getting £125 back from the OSC (not Bullocks) towards the coach for the postponed game against BMG.
4.   Membership Secretary’s Report
4.1
The first quarter’s membership list has been submitted and paid for to the OSC for 125 members. About 25 of those are new members this season.

5.   Any Other Business
5.1
Glyn mentioned he is also offering his ticket for Everton.
5.2
Neil Paley asked if there was any date for the Trophy Visit and can we include the Women’s two Trophies.

5.3
Neil Paley suggested hiring Moonchester or Moonbeam for the branch Xmas Party on 2nd Dec.

5.4
John Peel mentioned that David Gill has suggested a rule change to the co-efficient points system which would greatly increase Man Utd’s seeding and reduce Man City’s.

Meeting ended at 8.35pm
The next meeting will be held on Monday 7th November 2016 at 8pm.
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